STATE OF NEW MEXICO

ENERGY, MINERALS AND NATURAL RESOURCES DEPARTMENT
OIL CONSERVATION DIVISION

HOBBS DISTRICT OFFICE
BRUCE KING March 31, 1992 Hosa?hsl;ﬁi:f)zgggggfﬁwao
GOVERNOR (505) 393-6161

Yates Petroleum Corporation
105 South 4th Street
Artesia, NM 88210

Attn: Mr. M. W. Slater

Re: Dove VK State Well #5
Unit 0, Sec 3, T14S, R33E
Lazy J Penn Pool

Gentlemen:

Your proposal to add Permo Penn (Wolfcamp) perfs 9400-9815 to the above-
referenced well has been received. According to our records this well
currently produces from the Lazy J Penn through perfs 9857--10,002
(Upper Penn). Our Geologist, Paul Kautz, indicates the top of the

Penn in this well is 9665' so your proposal 9400-9815 would be perf-
orated in both Wolfcamp and Penn.

In order to produce these zones together you will need to have a
downhole commingle order. You may wish to get this approved before
you do this work in order to avoid having to keep the well shut in
for so long after -the recompletion work is done.

Very truly yours,

OIL CONSERVATION DIVISION

Jerry Sexton
Supervisor, District I
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